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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 81ST LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 29, 2009

TO: Honorable Jim McReynolds, Chair, House Committee on Corrections 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB4058 by McReynolds (Relating to creating an offense for persons imprisoned or confined 
in the Texas Department of Criminal Justice to use the mail to harm or threaten to harm 
certain other persons. ), Committee Report 1st House, Substituted

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Penal Code to create unlawful use of mail by persons in certain correctional 
facilities.  Under the provisions of the bill, intentionally or knowingly using the mail to harm or 
threaten another would be punishable as a third degree felony or a second degree felony, depending on 
the circumstances.  The Texas Department of Criminal Justice does not anticipate any significant 
fiscal impact as a result of complying with the provisions of the bill.  The bill would take effect 
September 1, 2009.  

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.
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